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The CCUM COVID-19 Transition Team is actively working to develop plans so that our congregation can re-gather. Plans will be based on guidance from the State of Kentucky, Kentucky Annual Conference of the United Methodist Church, and medical professionals in our congregation. In addition, the task force would like to hear from the congregation. If you haven’t yet, would you please take 5 minutes to take this survey? Thank you!

